To:

Eric Kellogg, Superintendent &

**District 152 Board Members** 

From:

Carrie Alexander / 62 mil Alexander

Re:

Retirement

Date:

December 11, 2012

It is with mixed emotions that I am announcing my retirement as Secretary of Lowell-Longfellow Elementary School at the end of the 2012-2013 school year.

I have been with Harvey Public School District for 37 years. It has been such a pleasure working with so many talented and diligent individuals and most importantly serving the children and community of Harvey. I greatly appreciate all the teachings and friendly relationships this district has brought upon my life. The Harvey School District has helped educate both my children and grandchildren. While I believe that my retirement from District 152 is the best decision for me, I am sorry to leave, but thankful for your support during my time with the district, which I have found enjoyable and fulfilling.

Once again, I would like to thank you for 37 wonderful years of service. Thank you and God Bless you all.